

MINISTER FOR URBAN AND REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT

Canberra, A.C.T.

- 5 JUN 1974

Dear Mr. Stone,

I am pleased to inform you that the Governor-General-in-Council has approved your appointment as a part-time member of the Albury-Wodonga Development Corporation with effect from 30 May, 1974.

May I offer my own congratulations and those of the Australian Government on your appointment.

I look forward to our continued association in the further development of this important growth centre.

Yours sincerely,

Tom kee

(TOM UREN)

Mr. L. E. Stone, 225 Lawrence Street, WODONGA, VIC., 3690.